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Thank you for that..

There would be only One further Suggestion I would make,

In regards to proper & sustainable Breeding Practices, I would suggest that a
MAXIMUM of 3 Litters from any one Female Dog throw-out its lifetime should
be sufficient. 

This is in line with the current protocols used by the Greyhound Industry. I
would formalise it in Legislation 

Additionally I see the practice of Breeding a Female Dog more than twice in an
18 month period to be Cruel & Unnecessary. I would extend this period out to 2
Years and at the same time make it an Offence Under Cruelty to an Animal to
breed it more than twice within this period.

It would put an end to the manipulation of some dogs & hopefully dissuade
some from undertaking this cruel & unnecessary practice.

It would also curtail the high incidence hat occurs within Dogs West ranks & a
practice that is not adequately policed due to the low & insignificant fines
handed out. 

If it was made a Cruelty issue then membership of such organisation s would not
be permitted & resulting in loss of any exemptions that might be granted.

Yours

Dogs West Member

 
From: Puppy Farming
Sent: 

 
Hi  ,
 
Thank you for your submission relating to the Stop Puppy Farming Consultation Paper. Feedback
from the community is very important in shaping the implementation of these policy measures
and the Department of Local Government, Sport and Cultural Industries will be continuing to
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consult with the community until 3 August 2018.
 
As requested, your submission will be published anonymously.
 
Kind regards,
 
Courtney
 
 
Courtney Allen
Senior Legislation and Strategy Officer
 
Department of Local Government, Sport and Cultural Industries
246 Vincent St, Leederville WA 6007
PO Box 329. Leederville, WA 6903
 

Telephone +61 8 9492 9664

Email courtney.allen@dlgsc.wa.gov.au

Web www.dlgsc.wa.gov.au
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From:   
Sent: Monday, 30 July 2018 11:01 AM
To: Puppy Farming <puppyfarming@dlgsc.wa.gov.au>
Subject:
 
Please find attached my Submission in relation to the Stop Puppy Farming
Debate

I wish my Personal Details to remain confidential. 

My answers to the question I am happy for publication. So long as my personal
Details are kept confidential.

Yours

Dogs West Member

The Department acknowledges the Aboriginal peoples of Western Australia as the traditional custodians of this
land, and we pay our respects to their Elders past and present.

tel:+61%208%206551%208700
https://www.dlgsc.wa.gov.au/
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